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Jeff Watson

From: LARRY BROWNE <eburgwater@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, December 02, 2011 10:15 AM
To: Dan Valoff
Subject: Re: Simmons short plat

Dan, 
  
I have reveiwed the Simmons short plat application (SP-11-00008) and it meets all required Ellensburg Water 
Company development criteria. I have no furture quesitons at this time. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Larry Browne 
Superintendent 
Ellensburg Water Company 
509-925-5498 
  
 
From: Dan Valoff <dan.valoff@co.kittitas.wa.us> 
To: "'eburgwater@yahoo.com'" <eburgwater@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Friday, December 2, 2011 9:26 AM 
Subject: Simmons short plat 
 
Larry, 
Attached is the Simmons short plat application. 
  

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

All e-mail sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County e-mail system and may be subject to Public Disclosure under 
Chapter 42.56 RCW and is subject to archiving and review by someone other than the recipient.  

  
Notice: All email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County 
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56 
RCW and to archiving and review. 
 
message id: 38eb45916c6dcbdac24bb8719d004a14 

Dan Valoff 
Staff Planner 
  
Kittitas County Community Development Services 
411 N Ruby Street Suite 2 
Ellensburg, WA 98926 
dan.valoff@co.kittitas.wa.us 
P:  509.962.7637 
F:  509.962.7682 
  

 
  
  

  


